
  

Greetings,  

École John Stubbs Memorial School’s Parent Advisory Council (PAC) is planning our annual Spring 
Fair scheduled for May 3rd , 2018. This year’s fundraising event is a great way to bring the community 
together and bid farewell to our departing families.  

ÉJSMS is located within the heart of Belmont Park and is the local French Immersion school for 
School District 62. The student population is over 750 students from kindergarten through grade 8 
and is made up of over 400 families from across the Westshore.  

We are looking to local businesses for donations that could be used at the Spring Fair silent auction, 
including both gift cards and items. Your donation will make a huge impact towards the quality of our 
students learning experience. Funds raised through the Spring Fair provide resources and supplies, 
sporting fees, transportation, technology, special events and many more programs. We also offer two, 
student bursaries annually to an alumni student of ÉJSMS who is graduating from high school. 

If you are able to offer a donation, please contact the volunteer parent indicated below and we will 
arrange for pickup at your convenience. 

Your generous donation will be acknowledged in our PAC newsletters, announcements and 
communications with the school community.  

Thank you very kindly for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Jocelyn Edmunds     Sheryl Williamson 
Spring Fair Donation Coordinator   PAC President   

Please contact: 

Jocelyn Edmunds (PAC Volunteer) jspacfundraising@gmail.com  

Be Curious!  Chart your Future!       
Soyez curieux !   Tracez votre avenir! 
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